
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
INTENSIVE SWIMMING 

Intensive swimming was a great success again this year.  All of Years 2 and 3, as 
well as some extra students from Years 4-6, went to Scone Pool each day during 
Weeks 6 & 7. Students were given instructions on various water safety skills and 
different swimming strokes.  Although the weather was at times cold and windy, the 
students showed great enthusiasm and persistence.  All students said that they now 
feel much more confident in the pool and some of their favourite activities included 
“floating on my back like a starfish”, “swimming on my back hugging a kickboard”, 
“swimming the full length of the pool for the first time” and “learning how to do 
breaststroke”.  Students who completed the swimming program will receive a 
certificate with the skills achieved.  Thank you to all of the teachers for helping make 
the swimming program run so smoothly.  

Hannah Sheeran 
Intensive Swimming Co-ordinator 

 

ASSEMBLY TIMES: 
 

10am Presentation 
Day 

 
DATES FOR THE 

CALENDAR 
 
Tuesday 4 Dec 
Parent Helper  
Morning Tea 10:30am 
Friday 7 Dec 
Presentation Day 10am 
Tuesday 11 Dec 
Rewards Day 
Wednesday 12 Dec 
Year 6 Farewell 
Thursday 13 Dec 
K-2 Frolic 9.45am 
Friday 14 Dec 
Year 6 Final Assembly 

 
2019 

Tuesday 29 Jan  
Staff return Pupil Free day 
Wednesday 30 Jan 
Students Yr 1 -6 Return 
Monday 4 Feb 
Kinder return 
 

 
 

CANTEEN ROSTER 
TERM 4 

              
Week 8 

3 Dec  Racheal J 
4 Dec  Racheal J 
5 Dec  Racheal J 
6 Dec  Sharon G 
7 Dec  Wendy P 
             Leanne D 
 

Week 9 
10 Dec  Racheal J 
11 Dec  Racheal J 
12 Dec  Racheal J 
13 Dec  Wendy P 
14 Dec  Val G 
              Sharna S 
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    PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
This Friday we will celebrate the achievements of our students at our annual 
Presentation Day.  We will also be announcing the new student leaders for 2019 and 
saying a fond farewell to our Year 6 students and families.  We invite all parents to 
attend to share in this celebration. 

This week we celebrated International Day for People with a Disability.  Our Stage 
three students were invited to participate in the Wheelchair Sports NSW Roadshow.  
More on their experience can be found later in this newsletter.  Our school proudly 
supports inclusion and caters for many students both in our support class and in 
mainstream classes that have additional learning and medical needs. 

Today we held our Parent Helpers Morning Tea.  Our staff provided a lovely spread 
of yummy treats to show their appreciation for all the parents and community 
members who assist in the classroom and with various programs across the school.  
We thank them all for their ongoing support. 

Deborah Fisher 
Principal 
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DO YOU NEED UNIFORMS FOR KINDER STUDENTS 2019? 

Please make sure you call into the uniform shop in December to place your orders for any uniforms that may be 
required before next year.  This is to ensure that we will have sufficient stock ready for collection prior to the 
commencement of school.  For your convenience the uniform shop will open in January for collection of orders, 
times will be confirmed on Skoolbag and Facebook closer to the date. 

 
UNIFORM SHOP OPEN HOURS THIS WEEK 

Please note the uniform shop will be closed Wednesday afternoon this week due to unforeseen circumstances.  
Judy, our volunteer helper will be available each morning this week between 9am – 10.30am to assist you. 

Deb Potter 
Uniform Shop Co-Ordinator 

 
 
 
 

 WHEELCHAIR SPORTS NSW 
ROADSHOW 

On Monday, Stage three participated in 
the Wheelchair Sports NSW Roadshow. 
The roadshow raises awareness of 
wheelchair sports and creates a greater 
understanding of people with disabilities. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
GETTING READY FOR PRESENTATION DAY 2018 

Our 2018 Presentation Day is fast approaching. It will be held in our school hall on Friday, 7 December.  

Students will need to: 

• wear clean, formal summer uniform, including correct socks – (girls – navy, boys – grey) 
• Please note that students will not engage in PE/Sport based activities, therefore formal summer 

uniform is appropriate and required for this day.  
• Girls to have navy blue hair accessories   
• wear clean black shoes 
• have a packed extra snack and drink (to have in their classrooms while waiting for their turn in the 

hall) 

We know how quickly children out grow their uniforms and shoes, so if you are experiencing difficulties 
ensuring your child has correct school uniform on this day, please contact the school. 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
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You are cordially invited to attend this year’s  

Scone Public School 

Presentation Day  
in our school hall 

commencing at 10am 
Friday, 7th December 2018. 

 
• K-2 awards will be presented in the first half of the 

ceremony. 
 

• The second half of the ceremony will see the 
presentation of 3-6 awards, special awards and the 
induction of the new school leaders for 2019. 

 
 

• Come and celebrate our successes and share in this 
special end of year event. 

 
Students need to: 

• wear clean, full formal summer uniform 
• have navy blue hair accessories 

• wear clean black shoes and grey socks (boys) navy socks (girls) 
• have a packed extra snack and drink  

                     ( to have in their classrooms while waiting for their turn in the hall) 
 

The canteen will be open for lunch orders before school but not during the ceremony. 


